
Friday Update, November 8, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday update, November 8, 2024. 
 
 

 
 
 

Reminder: No School, Monday, November 11th 
 

In observance of Veterans Day, the District Office and all schools will be 
closed on Monday, November 11th.  
 
Thank you to all past, present, and future members of the military for your 
selfless service to our country. And thank you military families for your 
support, resilience, and sacrifice.  
 

 
 

Reports will be sent home Friday, November 22nd 



 
Reminder, report cards will be available for parents and guardians to view 
in your Aeries Parent Portal on Friday, November 22nd. In addition, all 
students will be sent home with a paper copy of the report card on 
November 22nd.    
 
Please contact your child's teacher through ParentSquare if you have any 
concerns that you would like to discuss following a review of the report 
card. 

 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful 3-Day weekend. Thank you.  
 

 

 
 
 


